
So, SKIP THE STRAWSKIP THE STRAW 
or bring a reusable one. 

To reduce litter, NJ Law mandates To reduce litter, NJ Law mandates 
that plastic straws can only be that plastic straws can only be 
provided upon request starting provided upon request starting 
November 4, 2021.November 4, 2021.

#njcleancommunities njclean.org

http://njclean.org

